
—CONSTRUCTION NOTICE— 
Upper Rodeo Gulch Sewer  

Rehabilitation Project 
TENTATIVE CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE 

Estimated Start Date:    June 2024 
Estimated Completion:  December 2024  

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY 

SANITATION DISTRICT 

SCOPE OF WORK 

Work includes trenchless lining of 4,900 linear feet of sewer mains along the gulch, 340 
linear feet of sewer replacement, sewer bridge rehabilitation work, associate manhole 
improvements, and reconnection of existing laterals. 

AFFECTED AREAS 

WHAT TO EXPECT 

QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS? 

At times during the project, residents in the area should expect noise, dust, temporary 
traffic control and detours, and associated traffic delays. Access to driveways may be 
temporarily blocked during construction. In addition, sewer service to properties in 
these areas may be temporarily interrupted during working hours. Residents in the 
affected construction areas will be given advanced notice prior to any work impacting 
their driveways or sewer service. Access to businesses in the area will be maintained. 

Randy Egner 
Resident Engineer 
(408) 769-8428 

See Vicinity Map on Reverse Side 

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR COOPERATION!  

Ivan Messina 
Project Manager 
(831) 454-2160 



EXAMPLE MAP—UPDATE OUT FOR  EACH PROJECT 

LOCATION OF SEWER WORK  
SHOWN IN YELLOW 
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